
From: Pete Morris [mailto:pete@mcube.net]  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 4:54 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP3 
 
 
Sirs: 
 
I am writing in response to the recent City responses to written comments from citizens on the 
TSP Stage 3 update. 
 
I am deeply disappointed with the City's responses.  The response to my comment did not 
address any of the issues I raised.  Instead, the City staff copied and pasted a partial statement, 
which was repeated for many other peoples' comments.  I must ask that you provide the full text 
of the City response.  What you provided was interrupted in mid sentence. 
 
Additionally, the clear lack of consideration of issue I raised and issues raised by my neighbors 
insults us.  Instead, the City said that they are required to modify the designation of our street due 
to code.  There is no evidence that any consideration was made to a) grandfathering current uses 
or b) revising the code to reflect current, historic use.  Nor was there any consideration of 
addressing the problems caused on our street by the City's past actions in this part of the city.   
 
You, sirs, owe the citizens of Southeast Portland an apology for summarily dismissing our 
legitimate concerns.  
 
 
______________ 
Pete Morris 
1906 SE 20th Avenue 
Portland, OR  97214 
pete@mcube.net  
503.235.7737 


